coPy,
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

18th February 1921.

Dear 8ir,

I am in receipt of your letter eof the
8th instant respecting the Auxiliary Screw vessel "SANTA ANAY
and in reply I have te say that in the circumatanogp the
Cemmittee, whe had the case bafore them at thelr meeting
to—-day, have deferred consideraticn ¢f the same for six
waeks, by which time they trust the survey ¢f the e¢il Engines
will have been carried cut.

I shell be glad if yew will inferm the
Owner accerdingly and edvise immediately sheuld the vessel
arrive in your district and leave withcut having the requisite
inspecticon held.

I am, Dear 8ir,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

Jese Pina, EsQe,
SEVILLE.
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